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Ref.:  108 / 2020 

Date:  13 / 10 /2020 

 

 

To:   All Clubs, Sports Authorities, Institutions and Fencing Centers 
 

 
 

Subject: Extension of registration for the 2020-2021 sports season 

 
 

UAE Fencing Federation give you the best greetings. We appreciate your 

continued cooperation with us reference to letter No. 102 on 26/09/2020 on 

the registration procedures for the 2020-2021 sports season. 

We would like to report that in response to the wishes of many clubs, 

registration has been extended until the end of Thursday, 22 October2020 

 

 Yours sincerely.... 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Dr.Huda AlMatrooshi 
       General Secretary 
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